'‘Ralph the Reindeer'

17*h November 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

The Reception Christmas Performance will take place on Tuesday 7™ December and will begin
at 2.00pm. Programmes (Tickets) will be priced at £2.50 each, please complete and return
the form below with cash in a sealed envelope with your child's name on it.

We are expecting a high demand for tickets so in the first instance tickets will be limited to
TWO per family. The remainder of the tickets will go on general sale from the school office
on Monday 6™ December on a first come first served basis. Programmes will be sent out 1°'
December.

Please remember to bring your programme with you on the day as this is your proof of
purchase, no programme no entry.

Yours sincerely

K_/ gg« :

Mr J. Bates
Headteacher
He
Ralph the Reindeer
T would like to order ticket programmes at £2.50 each for Tuesday 7™ December

TOTAL ENCLOSED £

Signed Child's Name Class




